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13 February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We will be having a Book Week in school from 2nd – 6th March and will be focussing on 
Science Fiction. World Book Day will be on Thursday 5th March and on this day, we are 
encouraging everyone to come dressed as a character from a book. If your child can come 
dressed as a science fiction character, to fit in with our theme that would be even better! 
 
We do not want anyone to feel they need to go and buy a costume especially for World Book 
Day – we know this can be expensive. We would like to encourage you to get creative and 
make a costume with things you already have at home. It is half term next week and a great 
opportunity spend some time as a family getting crafty and making an outfit. There are some 
pictures below to give you some inspiration. 
 
We look forward to seeing the finished products! 
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